
Central High School Alumni Association 
Minutes of Meeting of March 14, 2023     

Held at Central High School 
 

 
 Meeting was called to order by Vice-President Paul Dolan at 5:35pm 

In attendance were: Jayne O’Brien, Paul O’Brien, Sharon Morris, Deb Bush, G. Gail 
Davis, Paul Dolan, Steve Bianchi, and Sal Masiello.   
 

 Minutes of previous meeting: 
The approval of the minutes of the December 13th meeting were approved on a 
motion by Jayne O’Brien, seconded by Paul Dolan. 
 

 Treasurer’s Report: 
Treasurer Jayne O’Brien noted the following. The General Fund began with a 
balance of $960.85, there were no receipts, expenses were $62.00 ($40.00 for 
990 Tax Filing and $22.00 for Annual Report to Secretary of State, leaving a 
balance of $898.85.  The Athletic Hall of Fame began with a balance of $3,648.17, 
there were no receipts and expenses were $$570.97 (Staples, Inc. $25.97, USPS 
$189.00 and Sir Speedy $356.00), leaving a balance of $3,077.20.  There was no 
activity in the Grant Fund, leaving a balance of $3,789.81.  There was no activity in 
the Scholarship fund leaving a balance of $13,918.78,  The total balance as of 
November 1, 2022 in the Washington Trust account was $21,684.64. The report 
was accepted on a motion by Sal Masiello, seconded by Paul O’Brien.  
 

 Scholarship Committee: 
Applications have been given to the school, with a deadline of April 28th. 
 

 Hall of Fame Committee Update:  
Steve Bianchi reported that the five inductees have been notified.  They are still 
trying to locate some members of the two teams being honored.  The plaques have 
been ordered. 
 

 Events Committee: 
Jayne O’Brien noted that letters regarding the HOF Banquet have been sent to all 
members as well as all inductees.  There are 293 invitees.  The event will go live on 
our website on April 1st. 
 
 
 



 New Business: 
There was no new business to discuss. 
 

 Old Business: 
There was no old business to discuss. 
 
General Information was brought up by Sal Masiello that discussions have been had 
regarding the possible dissolving of the association.  This will not take place until 
after the HOF banquet.  Sal Masiello stated what has to take place for this action 
to occur. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:54pm on a motion by Sal Masiello, seconded by 
Paul O’Brien. 


